
 
                             

BROOMHAUGH C OF E FIRST SCHOOL  
NEWSLETTER 7 JUNE 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
Welcome back to the final half term in 2018-19!  We have some fantastic events and visits taking place to 
support learning and dates are being added to the diary weekly so I hope this is helpful. 
 
Next year the annual plan of events will be shared in autumn, and although circumstances dictate 
throughout the year some changes may need to be made, we hope sharing the annual calendar early will 
help give you as much notice as possible for special events. 
 
The Fantastic Riding Mill Outdoor Preschool welcomed Early Years professionals on Thursday this week to 
come and be inspired by the wonderful provision they have created and to share their journey since 
opening last September. I would like to congratulate the team on all they have achieved! 
 
Mrs Sarah Gray, Mrs Ruth Houghton and I joined the PTA this week for their final meeting before the 
Summer Social tomorrow and it is clear to see the hard work and dedication which has gone in to make 
this a wonderful event. Thank you to all involved. We look forward to seeing you all there –and hope the 
weather is kind! 
 
 
 
Miss Ainsley 
Executive Head Teacher 
 
 
 

 
School Photographs on Monday 10 June 2019 
On Monday the photographer will be in school to take the whole class and individual photographs. 
Siblings in school will also have a photograph taken together. As Riding Mill Outdoor Preschool are now on site we 
will also be liaising with the staff to offer sibling photos for the children who attend preschool on Monday. 
 
Celebration and Awards 
As part of our Friday celebration assembly, Mrs Gray would love to celebrate achievements from 
outside school too.  If you have achieved something special, please bring in 
trophies/certificates/medals etc and we will share them as a whole school in our Friday Worship, 
examples could be Karate belt/piano grading/sports trophies.   
 
School Uniform 
If you wish to order any uniform from our suppliers - Salto UK who are based in Prudhoe, then please contact them 
direct, see link : https://www.saltouk.com/  Orders are to be placed by Saturday 6th July to ensure items will be ready 
for delivery/collection from Monday 5th August. 
 
After School Clubs Summer Term  
Tennis club commenced this week and all other clubs will commence w/c Monday 17th June.  You will have received 
an email to confirm your child’s place. 
 
Diary dates are printed on the next page….new dates will be added in red so please check each week for any 
events/activities involving your child’s year group or the whole school.  
 

https://www.saltouk.com/


 

Dates for your diary:  
June   

Saturday 8th  Pre School Open Day 
PTA Community Summer Social & Mini Olympics from 
2:30pm 

12 noon – 2:30pm 
Fliers advertised on Notice Boards 

Monday 10th  School Photographer   Individual & Class Group Photos 

Friday 14th  Reception New Starters Transition Visit 9:30-10:30 Information sent out to new parents 

Monday 17th  Bags 2 School  
Animation Club Commences 

Bags can be handed in from today 
3 weeks 

Tuesday 18th  Year 1 Class Assembly 2:45apm 
Ukulele Club Commences 

All Year 1 Parents/Carers welcome 
3 weeks 

Wednesday 19th  Teddy Bears Picnic Whole School - Bring in your Teddy 

Thursday 20th  Bags to School Collection 
Reception New Starters Transition Visit 9:30-10:30 
Year 4 Leavers Service at St Nicholas Cathedral at 1:30     

Collection at 9am today 
Information sent out to new parents 
More information to follow 

Friday 21st  Rounders Club Commences 3 weeks 

Tuesday 25th  New Parent Welcome Meeting – 6pm Information sent out to new parents 

Wednesday 26th  Years 3 & 4 Visit to Housesteads Letter going out Friday 

Friday 28th  Pupil Voice Conference – School Council  Representatives from Yrs 3 & 4 

July   

Monday 1st  Swimming Gala  More information to follow 

Tuesday 2nd  Reception Class Assembly 2:45pm Reception Parents/Carers welcome 

Monday 8th  New Starters Welcome Visit to Reception Class  
9:15am -12 noon 
Whole School Transfer Day 

Information sent out to new parents 
 
Letters to be sent out from Corbridge 
Middle School to Year 4 pupils soon 

Monday 8th  Project  Week – Healthy Living More information to follow 

Tuesday 9th  Sports Day Information to follow 

Thursday 11th  Sports Festival @ Wentworth for Years 3 & 4  
(run by QE High School) 

Letters sent out 

Tuesday 16th  Y4 Special Leavers Lunch 
6pm Y4 Summer Leavers Concert (Y4 parents priority tickets) 

During school Time 
More information to follow 

Wednesday 17th  6:30pm Year 4 Special Leavers Evening  Romans Theme 

Thursday 18th  Whole School Beach Visit More information to follow 

Friday 19th  School Breaks up for Summer Holidays  

September   

Monday 2nd  Teacher Training Day  

Tuesday 3rd  School Reassembles  

 
Swimming every Friday up to and including Friday 12th July no swimming on 19th July 


